
 

INDIAN SCHOOL AL GHUBRA 
 

 

12th July 2021 
 

 

To Parents of students from KG to Class XII 

 

 

Greetings to you and your family on the occasion of Eid Al Adha. 
 

The school office will remain closed from Sunday, the 18th of July to Thursday, the 22nd of July 

2021 on account of Eid Al Adha.     

 

With best wishes, 

 
 

 

Principal 

 
 


